
 ANNOUNCEMENTS                       February 14, 2020                  Friday - Day 2

Students may only use the LMC during lunch time when they have a pass from the LMC 
or have an open period. Students will be required to show their passes if asked by the 
library staff. 

Juniors and seniors, the 2020 Brian Pearson Memorial Scholarship is open to 11th and 
12th grade students who have previously participated in any Iowa Games events: 
Summer or Winter Iowa Games, Iowa Games Net Fest or Mud Run.  More information 
about this $1,000 scholarship is available at https://www.iowagames.org/brian-pearson-
memorial-scholarship/.  Applications are due by April 6, 2020.

Seniors, now is the time to apply for scholarships!  There are numerous local 
scholarships still available and you must apply to be eligible!  Please go to http://
uhsguidance.com and click the Scholarships link for a complete listing.  Of particular 
interest would be the Prairie Meadows Scholarship, due  March 2, and the Urbandale 
Dollars for Scholars/Urbandale Education Foundation scholarships, due April 1.  Don’t 
delay!

The Urbandale cheerleading squad will be holding their team placement clinics the 
week after spring break! If you are interested in joining the team, please find the link on 
www.j-hawks.com or their Twitter @JHawkCheer for more information and for signing 
up.  The informational meeting will be held on March 9th at 6:30 p.m. in the Karen Acres 
gym. 

Best Buddies will meet next Tuesday, February 18th from 6-7:30 pm. We will be having 
our Valentines' Party in the foods (Mrs. Smith’s 401) room, making chocolate covered 
strawberries and pizzas. 

The next Respect week planning meeting will be Tuesday, Feb 18th from 3:30-4:30 in 
Mrs. Steel’s room 502.

The UHS Gaming Club will be hosting its first tournament, Saturday, February 22nd! We 
are playing Super Smash: Ultimate here at UHS. If you are interested you need to sign 
up. To sign up, use the QR code or tinyurl link on the fliers posted around school and 
complete the survey it links you to. For more information see Mr. Ahlquist in Room 101.

2020-2021 PEOPEL PE applications can be picked up from Mr. Moreno and Mrs. 
Steele.  They will need to be filled out and turned in by Friday, Feb. 21st!

The UHS Political Action Club will meet Wednesday, February 19th at 7:30 am in Mrs. 
La Pietra's room. This is a nonpartisan club and everyone is welcome to attend!

April 15th, Mrs. Cicero will be taking a group of students to the 2020 Build My 
Future Hands-On Construction Career Day & Industry Show Case. The bus will 
leave at 9:30. Students will have the opportunity to participate in hands-on 
activities from several different construction career areas. You can view photos 
from last years event here.  https://www.facebook.com/pg/IowaSkilledTrades/
photos/?tab=album&album_id=328762411167667
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Any students that have previously taken Building Skills or expressed an interest in 
a hands-on career are welcome. Please see Mrs. Cicero or your counselor if you 
are interested. 
  
Any student entering the building after 8:00 a.m. needs to show their school ID.  Be sure 
to have those out and ready to go at the door.

Have a great Valentine’s day!  


